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WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL! 

Noah, Theodore, and Amina in 

Room 8 

Lucas, Cyrus, and Athea in Room 7 

 

WELCOME TO THE WORLD! 

We would like to congratulate 

Noah (Room 1) for welcoming 

baby Lily and Dorothy (Room 7) for 

welcoming baby Mary into the 

World! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Closing Early 

School will be closing at 4:00pm on 

Thurs., Feb. 7th for staff development. 
 

School Closed 

School will be CLOSED in honor of 

President’s Day on Monday the 18th. 

 

Parent Appreciation Days 

Parent appreciation days are Mon. 

the 4th and Tues. the 5th. Parents 

(adults only) can enjoy a morning 

snack after dropping off your 

child(ren).  Parents are welcome to 

stay to chat or grab and go. It’s a 

small way of saying “Thank You” for 

all you do!   

 

McPherson Magnet School  

Kindergarten Information Meeting 

For Room 5 graduating parents, there 

will be an information meeting on 

Tuesday the 12th at 9 am or 3pm for all 

parents interested in the 2019/2020 

school year lottery. See attached flyer 

for more info or call (714) 628-4327. 
 

Scholastic Book Club 

Scholastic book order forms are 

available by the sign in/out books 

and are due Thurs. Feb. 14th.  Return 

your order form and payment to the 

office or order online at: 

www.scholastic.com/bookclubs 

Our school activation code is: 

GKJ9B 

 

Library Day 

Room 1 will be walking to the El 

Modena Branch Library on Wed. the 

13th. We will be leaving school 

around 9:10am. 

Kid’s Night Out 

Kid’s Night Out is Friday the 15th from 

6-11pm.  This is an opportunity for you, 

the parents, to go out while your 

children are having a blast at school. 

This event is open to children 3 months 

through 10 years.  The cost for 

children 2 and up is $35 per child and 

$20 for siblings.  The cost for infants is 

$55. Please note we must have a 

minimum of 10 children to have the 

event for the preschool age children 

and a minimum of 3 infants to have 

the event for infants. The last day to 

sign up is Wed. the 13th. 

 

Environmental Nature Center 

Tuesday the 5th is our trip to 

Environmental Nature Center. This trip 

is open to rooms 1, 3, and 5 only. 

Children must have fully mastered the 

potty learning process unless 

accompanied by an adult. 

 

Environmental Nature Center is 

located in Newport Beach. On the 

trip, children will take a hike through 

the center as they discuss the life 

cycle of frogs, touch a real, live toad, 

discuss the life cycle of butterflie,s and 

visit the butterfly house (seasonal). 

Children will discuss snakes and how 

they shed their skin to grow, examine 

snakeskin with magnifying lenses and 

get to meet a real, live snake. The 

children will also discuss that 

mammals have fur to keep them 

warm when it’s cold, and gently 

touch the fur of several local animals. 

Children will also listen to a story under 

the shade of an oak tree.  

 

Feel free to visit the nature center 

website at: www.encenter.org. 

The cost is $18/child and $11/adult. 

Payment can be made by check, 

cash or by using your Tuition Express 

account.  

 

All chaperones must submit proof of 

their pertussis (Tdap), measles (MMR), 

2018 flu vaccine, statement of good 

health, and TB clearance dated within 

1 year (if not previously submitted).  

See attached forms for details. 

Valentine’s Day 

The interest of Valentine’s Day has 

started for some of the children.  Your 

child is welcome to bring valentines, 

(NO CANDY) for his/her class on 

Wednesday the 13th (for MWF children) 

and Thursday the 14th.  

 

If your child chooses to bring 

valentines, we ask that your child 

bring enough valentines for each child 

in the class and that your child only 

writes who the valentine is from. This 

can be great name writing practice 

for the older children.  Start early and 

do a few each day!  If you need a 

class count, feel free to email.  

Please do not send candy. Thank you! 

 

CURRICULUM 

For the month of February, we will be 

having community helper visitors stop 

by the school and visit with the 

children. We will also be talking about 

friendship!  

 

Parents, if you are interested in sharing 

your profession or hobby with the 

school or your child’s class, please see 

the office staff to set up a date.  

 

LOOKING AHEAD IN MARCH 

Room 5 Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Room 5 conference days will be 

Tuesday, March 5th and Wednesday, 

March 6th.  Parents will have the 

chance to meet with the teachers to 

share ideas and find out what their 

child enjoys most about school.  This 

conference is for parents only and no 

childcare is available (unless your 

child is enrolled that day).  The sign-up 

sheet will be posted by the sign in 

books starting the week of Feb. 11th. 

 

Other Important Dates 

* Friday, March 15th School Closed for 

Staff Continuing Education Day 

* Tuesday, March 26th through 

Thursday, March 28th  picture days 
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